
Part Time, Home Based, Import Distribution Biz

FY19 Cash Surplus $165,000, 3-year average $137,000 p/a.

This is a fantastic home based, relocatable import and
distribution business that generates an excellent return for
the very part time working owners. The business supplies a
niche range of sought-after maternity products to a
nationwide network of retailers and hospitals. 

This is a great business model with all systems and processes
in place and good relationships exist with industry
stakeholders. The owners have done an excellent job in
getting the business to where it is today and get real
satisfaction knowing they are really helping parents who are
seeking the best solution for their needs. There is strong
science behind the benefits underlying the use of these
products which drive demand. 

Who Should Consider Buying This Business?

Anyone that wants 
a great business 
that delivers solid 6 figure returns
for part time input 

Price SOLD
Ref BBS2605

Agent Details

Office Details

Barker Business Brokerage
0064 9 448 1285
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that can be located and run from anywhere in the country

This as an excellent business based on a very sustainable
business model that is easily maintained. It would suit a very
broad range of buyers from those primarily interested in the
commercial appeal of the business to those who share a
passion for maternity type products and like the appeal of an
excellent business to support it

Price $550,000 (includes stock of approximately $50,000).

If you are interested and would like more information about
this business, visit www.barkerbusiness.co.nz/BBS2605,
register your details and submit the online Confidentiality
Agreement. Once Darren receives your expression of interest
he will be in touch. 

*Source of information - Supplied by the Business Owner.
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